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Year 1 Learning for week beginning 8thth May 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Our big question this term is ‘What plants are growing in our Becket garden?’ 

Science: This week we will be looking at garden plants. 

R.E: We will continue our learning about Holidays and Holy Days. This theme will 

lead to learning about the Feast of Pentecost.  

English: Our Core text is The Enormous Turnip. The children will be changing 

the title and characters to create their own version of the story. This week we 

will be reviewing the sounds previously taught. Please practice these at home 

with your child.  

Maths: This week we will conclude our multiplication and division topic and begin 

learning about fractions.  

Class assemblies: Thanks to all the parents who have attended 

St Joseph’s assembly. The children were great, thanks for 

supporting them to learn their lines and the songs. 

Reminders: Please ensure the children have the correct PE gears. 

The weather is now warmer therefore all children should have a PE 

shorts in their bags. 

A gentle reminder of our upcoming school trip on the 15th May to 

Kew Gardens. We are still in need of a few volunteers for the trip. 

If you are interested, please email the school office by Tuesday 9th 

May. Please be aware that if we get too many volunteers names will 

be drawn out of a hat. We will confirm volunteers on Wednesday 

10th. 

Home learning for this week: 

- CLIC 6 and Learn Its  

- Phonics practise sheet 

The year 1 team 
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